
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: January 2, 2018 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent   

From:  Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

Re:  Action Memo – January 2, 2018 Board Meeting 

 

Title I Staff, 2017-2018 School Year.  Recommend the Board approve the following staff 

salaries funded by the Title I – ESSA for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

 
Title I Staff 

2017 – 2018 School Year 
Name Location Position Grant 

Salary 
% Title I  Salary 

Michelle Meehan GIS Teacher $15,229.66 39.18% $38,871.00 
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